JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH

Parsonage: 402.424.2975 Paul Carpenter, Pastor E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net Sunday, December 4, 2022

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org

Sunday School 9:15 AM Worship Service 10:30 AM

Worship in Song

Hymn #124 "Come, Thou Long Expected Jesus"
Hymn #136 "The First Noel"
Chorus "Behold"
Hymn #140 "A Communion Hymn for Christmas"

Special Music Jaine Troxel

There will be no Children's Church this morning.

Announcements

Message Paul Carpenter

"Amazing Love" Romans 5:1-11

Celebration of the Lord's Supper

Closing Song "Adoration"

Missionaries of the Week: Rick & Fairy Hattan

*Praise for a good Awana Ministry Conference. People were blessed. *Pray for strength and good weather to tackle some exterior house projects. *Pray for safety as we travel this fall and winter. *Pray for wisdom as we help Awana ministries with their challenges. * Pray for extra funds to cover our Awana Conference expenses. *Thanks for your prayers and support!

This week pray for the *Humboldt Bible Church* in Humboldt, SK, with Pastor Sean Brandow and his wife Marsha. PRAY for our ministries during this Christmas season as we celebrate the birth of our Savior. PRAY for our youth groups and Bible studies. PRAY for the Hockey Ministries involvement/impact. PRAY for outreach opportunities within our community.

It is time to update the Church Directory. New forms are on the glass table in the foyer for each family unit to fill out. If you would like your adult kids to be in the directory, please fill out a separate sheet for each one. Put all completed forms in the plastic 10x13 box on the wooden table.

Corporate Prayer will be this evening at 7:45

Evening Service 7:00 PM

Message Paul Carpenter

"The War of the Kings" Genesis 14

Wednesday, December 7, <u>Awana</u> continues at the church at 6:30 PM. It is **Double Dollar Night.** T&T kids say 2.5; leaders teach 2.6. We will need extra leaders here at 6:15 to sign sections for T&T kids who did extra sections for Double Dollar Night.

Wednesday, December 7, <u>Q&A Bible Study</u> continues at the Legion Hall at 6:45 PM. Please bring finger foods.

Thursday, December 8, Women's Community Q&A continues in Fairbury.

Wednesday, December 14, will be <u>Awana Store Night</u>. If you would like to contribute financially to this endeavor, please give the money to Kelli Heidemann or Melissa Schultis. *Leaders, please bring 3 dozen cookies for treats for the kids after they finish shopping*. There will be no Awana on Dec. 21 & Dec. 28.

Sunday, December 18, at 7:00 PM, is the Christmas Play "A Pondering Heart." Please bring Christmas Goodies for a time of fellowship after the play.

Sunday, December 25, Christmas Day, we will have only one service at 10:00 AM.

For this year's **Sweetheart Banquet**, we need all church couples to give a wedding photo to Dominique Clay by Jan. 1 or email one to her at dominiquemarieclay@gmail.com. Do so even if you are not planning to attend. She will make copies of the photos to use in the decorations and as part of a game. You will get your photos back safely. They can be any size.

Today's Nursery Attendants: Dec 4 – Melissa Schultis Seth

Dec 11 – Dominique Clay Josiah Dec 18 – Kelli Heidemann Natalie

Dec 25 – Denise Carpenter Bridget

Jan 1 – Christie Kratz Aleric